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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 11:10 AM
To: 'bkillette@cox.net'
Subject: RE: Gulf Power Outrageous Increased yearly rates

Good morning Ms. Killette, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: bkillette@cox.net [mailto:bkillette@cox.net]  
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 11:03 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Gulf Power Outrageous Increased yearly rates 
 
Hello,  
My name is Brenda Killette, 8213 Chiquita Drive, Pensacola, Florida 32534.  The docket number is 160186.  The yearly 
rates that Gulf Power Company charge its customers are not only outrageous, but robbery.  We have no choice but to 
pay. There are no other power companies to switch.  My rates are just as high, even when power is not being used 
throughout the work week!  During the summer months, payments are unbearable for working families! Can you 
possibly imagine the hardship for fixed income households like mine and others?    Enough already!! 
-- 
BKillette 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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